Osaka, July 20™ 2023

This letter is hereby appreciated to Hilda Merivandah Agil as a Speaker
in the Yomikaki-Chaya Program at Osaka Municipal Lifelong Learning Center,

Japan on July 6™ 2023. She had presented an outstanding topic about “Introducing
Indonesia and The Surprising Things in Japan” in front of International audiences
that came from several countries like J apan, China, Taiwan, Russia, Korea, and

others. We are hoping this certify would help to describe how we appreciate her
works and looking forward to the future work together.

Coordinator of Yomikaki-Chaya Thursday Program,
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